
LEGAL NOTICE 
BOROUGH OF WALDWICK 

COUNTY OF BERGEN 
STATE OF NEW JERSEY 

 
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
PUBLIC HEARING ON THE SUBMISSION OF A 2025 BERGEN COUNTY 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION TRUST FUND GRANT APPLICATION 
 

Application of the Borough of Waldwick for Bergen County Historic Trust Fund Grant Funding for 
2025. 
 
TAKE NOTICE that the Borough of Waldwick will hold a Public Hearing on submitting the following 
application to the 2025 funding round of the Bergen County Historic Preservation Trust Fund: 
 

• Erie Railroad Signal Tower • Block 117 Lot 1.02 • NJT Bergen County Line, Waldwick, NJ 
07463 

 
• This project will focus on exterior renovations of the Erie Railroad Signal Tower in 

Waldwick, which will include repair and replacement of damaged siding as needed, 
scraping/sanding, painting the entire exterior and potential new window replacement.  It 
is expected to include minor landscaping upgrades and new plantings.  

 
Date of Public Hearing: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 
 
Time: 7:30 pm 
 
Location: Administration Building, Council Chambers, 63 Franklin Turnpike Waldwick, NJ 07463 
 

Formal action may be taken. 
 
In accordance with the regulation governing the submission of Bergen County Historic 
Preservation Trust Fund grant application, the Borough of Waldwick will conduct a public hearing 
on Tuesday, April 15, 2025 at the Regular Meeting of the Mayor and Council of the Borough of 
Waldwick to obtain citizen input concerning the grant application. 
 

 STEVEN J. NEALE, ADMINISTRATOR 
BOROUGH OF WALDWICK 

 
 

1t:  Wednesday, April 2, 2025 
The Bergen Record 


